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I support HB 3755. 

 

This is a needed approach to lower the tax burden for seniors who are least able to 

absorb the increasingly frequent property tax increases sought by all levels of 

government. This is a needed step in relieving senior Oregon citizens of tax burdens 

which can lead to their loss of homes. Thank you for your consideration. 


